
HRAWI	submits	a	white	paper	on	key	

recommendations	of	the	Hospitality	Industry	to	

the	Govt.	of	Maharashtra	
	

	

Last	year	your	Association	presented	a	White	Paper	to	the	Maharashtra	Government	
listing	out	recommendations	for	hospitality.	

	

• The	MCGM	considered	the	same	and	decided	to	eliminate	multiplicity	and	
duplicity	of	as	many	as	19	licenses	and	reduced	them	to	just	3!	

• 	
24x7	operations	in	the	city	has	been	permitted	through	the	Model	Shops	&	
Establishments	Act	

• 	
The	Tourism	Department	has	agreed	to	open	up	tourism	zones	in	the	city	&	
the	plan	may	be	realized	soon.	

	

The	 HRAWI	 continues	 to	 engage	 with	 the	 Government	 to	 make	 progress	 for	 the	
hospitality	industry	and	we	thank	you	for	your	continued	co-operation	and	support. 

	


